
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/24/2012 3:03:56 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Reportable Gas Incident at I Redacted [ San Bruno 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 02:58 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Kubota, Jodie; Redacted 
Subject: Reportable Gas Incident atlRedacted | San Bruno 

PG&E was notified at 13:17 on 1/24/12 of a third-party dig-in near I Redacted [r San 
Bruno. The third party was excavating and struck a 2-inch gas distribution main. PG&E 
was on-site by 13:25. Gas was shut-off by 14:13. An emergency USA notification had 
been submitted and marks are currently being reviewed. 

There were no injuries and damages are not expected to exceed $50,000. The only 
reason for reporting this incident is due to media on site. Therefore, this incident was 
reported to the CPUC by 14:39. 

fyou have any questions, please contact [Redacted 

SB GT&S 0212187 
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